
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Bishop Middleham Parish Council 

Please reply to: 

c/o The Village Hall 

Front Street 

Bishop Middleham  

County Durham 

DL17 9AJ Conserving our Past: Building Our Future 

Email: parishclerk@bishopmiddleham-pc.gov.uk 

Telephone: 07512314606 

Website: www.bishopmiddleham-pc.gov.uk 

 

 

Chairman Cllr. Harvey Neve 

Minutes of the Annual Assembly meeting of Bishop Middleham Parish Council 

held Wednesday 15th May 2024, in Bishop Middleham Village Hall at 6.00pm 

Present: Cllr. H. Neve (Chair), Cllr. J. Brownlee, Cllr. V. Cooke, Cllr. G. Jacobs, 

Cllr. G. Turner 

 Cllr. E. Peeke (County Councillor) 

A. Hall (Parish Clerk) 

  1 member of the public was in attendance 

ITEM 
NO. 

MINUTES ACTION 

1. Notice of Meeting and Welcome – it was moved by Cllr. H. 
Neve to open the meeting at 6.30pm. 

 

2. Apologies:  Cllr. M. MacCallam (Work), Cllr. J. Burrows 
(Work), Cllr. P. Musgrove (Personal) 

 

3. Declarations of Interest – None  

4. 

 

Minutes – The minutes of the Annual Assembly held on 
Wednesday 10th May 2023 were approved.  Proposed as an 
accurate record by Cllr. Neve and seconded by Cllr. Cooke 

 

5 Annual Report – Cllr. Neve (Chair) gave a report on the work 
and activities that had been undertaken by the Parish Council 
during 2023 / 2024.  The report highlighted special thanks to 
the following people: 

 

Cllr. E. Peeke (County Councillor) for her continued 
support and advice  
Everyone involved in The Village Hall for the time and 
hard work to keep this venue working and providing 
events. 

All volunteers – for their continued support, hard work and 
community spirit 

New Councillor – this year welcomed 1 new Councillor, 
who has been an asset and valuable addition to the team 
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2023/2024 had been a positive year for the Parish Council as 
our new play park was completed.  Cllr. Neve wanted to thank 
Cllr. Peeke, Cllr. Brownlee and Cllr. MacCallam for all of their 
time and support to make it such a success.   

 

A request was made to post a copy of the Annual Report in 
each noticeboard for residents to read as not everyone has 
access to the internet. 

6. Audited Accounts 2022 / 2023 – the accounts were 
acknowledged and approved. 

 

7. One member of the public was in attendance, no questions 
raised. 

 

8. The date of the next Annual Assembly would be Wednesday 
14th May 2025 

 

The meeting closed 7pm 

Signed: - Chair.  

Date:   


